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NLRB OFFICIALLY POSTPONES ITS NOTICE POSTING RULE
Just hours after the Federal Appeals Court for the District of Columbia issued its emergency injunction preventing the enforcement of the
NLRB's Employee Rights Notice Posting Rule, the NLRB issued this statement: 

"In view of the DC Circuit's order, and in light of the strong interest in the uniform implementation and administration
of agency rules, regional offices will not implement the rule pending the resolution of the issues before the court."

Now private employers can feel confident that they face no legal jeopardy by not posting the NLRB's poster – at least until the court battles
are over.  And that could be many months if not years in the future. 

The NLRB's full statement can be found here.

Should you have questions or require further information, please contact Stephen W. Lyman at 317.977.1422 or slyman@hallrender.com or
your regular Hall Render attorney.
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